2023 NATIONAL JAMBOREE

SUMMIT BECHTEL RESERVE JULY 19-28, 2023

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!

BSAJAMBOREE.ORG >
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JAMBO ‘23
What Every Family Needs to Know
Your Scout has the opportunity to attend Scouting’s largest
activity—The National Scout Jamboree which will be held at the
Summit Bechtel Reserve in West Virginia. We will be attending
from July 19 - July 28, 2023.

The Sequoyah Council Jamboree contingent will depart from
Johnson City and travel to the Jambo site in West Virginia to
participate in Scouting’s version of “The Greatest Show on
Earth”.

Contingent reservations are on a first-come basis to all who
qualify. The Sequoyah Council is sending 4 patrols consisting of
4 adults and 8 youth. After our Patrols are filled, a stand-by list of
alternates will be established.

Total cost for this experience is $1,950. Right now all you need
to do to reserve your spot at Jamboree is a completed
registration and a deposit. Payment plan options will be sent out
in an email following registration.

The jamboree fee includes all transportation, tours, admission
fees, meals, lodging patrol and troop equipment, insurance, and
training camp before the jamboree. Your expenses will be
personal equipment, uniforms, and spending money.

Jambo registration must be completed: jamboree.scouting.org.
If you sign up for the jamboree and cannot attend, you will

receive a full refund from the Sequoyah Council as long as there
is an alternate to take your place.




